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ACTION TAKEN REPORT OF FEEDBACK, DECEMBER’ 2023 

 
Suggestion No. 1:  In M.Sc. Bioinformatics more practical’s and hands on training, workshops 
should be arranged.  
 

Action taken: We are focused on regular practical’s of every subject and to enhance the skills, we 
arranged different skill training programs and workshops. We coordinated with Faculty of 
Bioinformatics in Gujarat University to conduct an “Advanced Bioinformatics Workshop, 9th - 
17th Oct. 2023 free of charge for our students. 
 
 
Suggestion No. 2: Regarding recruitment of visiting faculty. 
 

Action taken: As per the suggestions in feedback, we continued the services of those faculties 
whose performance were good and dis-continued those whose feedback was not good. We also 
recruited some more qualified visiting faculties.  
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